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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Blog 

Thank you for your support in continuing the learning of your child.  We know that this comes 

with lots of successes and challenges.  We hope that the activities the teachers are providing are 

giving variety and engagement.  Learning can take place throughout the day and does not have 

to be book or technology based.  Playing a card or board game, puzzles, baking, and estimating 

distances, quantities and weight are all great learning opportunities.  If you would like to share 

some of your experiences please send them to me at sjost@sd61.bc.ca 

We are planning how we can provide class pictures and our yearbook.  As well we are trying to be 

creative of what year end grade 5 and kindergarten activities might look like. 

Welcome to Kindergarten, originally scheduled for May 14 is on hold.  We are working with the 

district on an alternate format.  We will be informing all kindergarten families once the details are 

confirmed. 

Here are the answers to last week’s pictures 

1. PAC bulletin board by the office 

2. Buddy Bench at the playground at the front of the school 

3. Playground at the front of the school 

4. The boys washroom by the gym 

5. Banner in the gym by the equipment room 

The following students were successful:  Maheen (4), Rose, Tharuli, Kosar (1), Connor, Olivia, 

Ella(1), Ethan (2) Elise (4) 

Genessa’s name was missed out of last week’s successful students.   

Here are this week’s photos:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-

content/uploads/sites/63/2020/05/Photo-Challenge-Week-5.pdf.  Email your guesses to Mrs. Jost 

(sjost@sd61.bc.ca).  

Happy Birthday to the following students who had an April Birthday.  I hope you were able to find 

a fun and unique way to celebrate.  Austin, Maya, Maddie, Caradoc, Dani, Tobia, Mariah, Badel, 

Rose, Pratyush, Angus, Wesley, Max, Kaite, Emaan, Isabella, Grace, Kieran, Libby, Eric, Sean, 

Brooklyn, Peyton, Jadyn, Max.   

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

Class Placements for 2020-2021 

The staff is starting to think about the 2020-2021 school.  Although we do not know what school 

will look like for September, we will be creating classrooms assuming that classes will have the 

same number of students as in past years.  If we need to adjust as a result of COVID we will 

make changes.  If you have an information about your child’s learning style or needs that we are 

not already aware of, please email Mrs. Jost at sjost@sd61.bc.ca 

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

COVID-19 Snapshot Overview and Community Resources 

https://src.campayn.com/stakmails/web_version/8c6d8cf22106f787cbb28d71342b1801ee9736403660

1bf1eb4e2c1e08e23b35/Stakmail/224554/0/shared/0 

 
For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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